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Trinity Office   

Rev. Doug Neufeld 
Office: Tues ~Thurs:  
9 am ~ noon, 1 ~ 4 pm 
Phone:  204 729-1946 

E Mail:  rev.doug@wcgwave.ca 
 

Trinity Office ~ Nikki Gislason 
 Mon. ~ Thurs ~ 9 am ~ noon, 1 ~ 4 pm 

Phone:  204 728-4796 
E Mail:  trinityucbdn@wcgwave.ca  
Website:  www.trinitybrandon.ca 

 

 

 

TRINITY UNITED CHURCH 

BEEF HARVEST SUPPER 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 25TH 

TICKETS:   
Adults  $16.00 
6 ~ 12   $6.00  
5 & under n/c 

 

200 TICKETS SOLD 

Available each Sunday in narthex 
Church Office Monday ~ Friday 

9 am ~ noon   1 ~ 4 pm 
204.728.4796 

Or from a church member 

A sincere thank you is extended to Gail Thickett, Helen Mitchell, Shirley Kernaghan, Darlynne Smith, 
Val Poersch, Barb Roberds, Pat Bowslaugh, the UCW and Worship committee who provided pulpit 
supply this spring and summer during Rev. Doug’s continuing-education weeks, his attendance at Re-
gion meetings and his vacation. Their time and efforts preparing and delivering their respective ser-
vices were greatly  appreciated by those of us in attendance. Their willingness to volunteer to lead us 
in worship allowed the Church to remain open, especially over the summer, without having to hire indi-
viduals for pulpit supply. The next time you see these individuals or members of the respective groups, 
offer them your thanks for their work during those five Sundays. 
 

Scripture Readers Needed for Sunday Services: 

If you are interested in helping with this part of our worship service, please check the purple binder on 
the pew at the back of the sanctuary and signup for the Sunday(s) that would work for you. 

 Responsibilities are outlined in the binder.  

              Thank you, Alan 

Trinity choir    
practise will   

commence on 
Thursday, September 5th from 7-9 pm. 

 
Our new Music Director is  

‘Trinity’s own’ former Sunday school         
student, and a confirmed Member of our 

church,  Davis Placatka. We know the talents 
this young man has and we look forward to 

his teaching and leading us this year.             
Welcome Davis!! 

 

Come on out and join us for two hours of 
fun, learning and fellowship.   

All are welcome to come out and give it a 
try, or consider joining us for a seasonal 

time!   
We meet Thursday evening from 7-9 pm and 

on Sunday morning from 9:15– 9:45 am. 

Why are pirates great singers? 
They hit the ‘High C’s” 
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UCW supplies the coffee, tea, drink     
crystals , creamers, sugar & sweetener  

for all Trinity functions.   

Our next meeting will be  
Tuesday, September 10th, starting @ 1:15 

 
Devotion: Gloria McMillan 

 

Fellowship of the Least Coin: Norie Rathwell 
 

Lunch: Joanne McMillan,  
Marlene Campbell, Carolyn Heard,  

Pat Kempthorne (Alt. Jean Hutchings) 

 

Crisis Pregnancy collection 

Thanks to our sound and recording     
operators who are dedicated to make 

this work on a weekly basis: 
Ken & Carol Winstone, Barry Hill,  

Alan Silvius, Donna Neufeld, 
 Barb Roberds & Todd Kruk.     

We can always use  extra hands.   
Please see any of the team.  

 

Sunday School Classes will resume 
September 8, 2019.  We look forward to 

welcoming back our youth after a     
summer break! 

 

Sunday School is looking for someone to co-teach 
the Senior Sunday School class.  If you feel called 
to join a small, but enthusiastic, group of youth con-

tact Deidree Placatka or Lois Riley. 

 

Bible Study will resume Thursday, September 12, 
2019 at 1:30 pm.  We will kick off the fall with the 

Book of Revelations.  Dr. Shane Woods narrates the 
supporting video on Revelations which is often 

viewed as scary, frequently ignored, often abused, 
confusing....and is God's word!!  Sounds like we are 

off to another great year with Ken and Rev Doug 
leading us through this interesting book.   

Thanks to Ken and Elaine for hosting a pot luck for 
the group last week; a great time was had by all in 

attendance.  

 

Vacation Bible School:   I would like to thank those 
who answered the call to provide sweet treats for the 

event held at Central.  They were enjoyed by all!   

So much appreciation to Myrna Halls, Norrie 
Rathwell, Karen Liddle and Alison Murray. 

    ………  Lois Riley 

 

Trinity 55 Plus 

A trip is being        

finalized for a road 

trip to  

The Paw  Resort 

and Wellness     

Centre. 

More info to come! 

 

Trinity 55 Plus ~  

striving to make a difference … a little at a time. 

Glenn & Ruth Sawyer  204-728-4683 

Gail Thickett  204-7254934 

Shirley O’Driscoll  204-729-8442 

Wednesday,  

Sept. 18th 

THE 10 COMMANDMENTS  
The real reason that we can't have the Ten Commandments 
posted in a courthouse is this -- you cannot post 'Thou Shalt 
Not Steal' 'Thou Shalt Not Commit Adultery' and 'Thou Shall 
Not Lie' in a building full of lawyers,  judges and politicians ... 

it creates a hostile work environment. 



Fellowship Thank you to all who participate with snacks 
and help with clean up! 

Please check the schedule on the elevator wall in the 
narthex to sign up. 

 
Our group is getting smaller,  

we need some more to help out.  
 Please see one of the group: 
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September 1st Darlynne Smith 
Tina Ure, Heather Moore,       

Hillary Baker 

September 8th Marlene Campbell & Marlane Wilson  

September 15th   

September 22nd   

September 29th    

Tri Church event sponsored by  

Outreach Committees of  

Trinity, Knox and Central United Churches 

You are invited to help pack supplies of  

Flour, Sugar and Rice  

to support the hamper programme  

of Samaritan House 

Where: 

Trinity United Church 

When: 

September 18
th
 10 -11:30am 

Fellowship and Refreshments to follow 

Feeding Families 
 

Thanksgiving Communions 
2019 

 
October 3rd @ 2 pm Valleyview 

 

October 4th @ 11 am Riverheights Terrace 
October 8th @ 3 pm Rotary Villas 

October 9th @ 2 pm Victoria Landing 
October 11th @ 2 pm  Fairview 

October 17th @ 2 pm Hillcrest  
October 18th @ 10 am  Rideau 

Equity and Diversity Committee meeting on    

September 11th @ 7 pm. 

 

Redeemed Christian Church of God  

   presents 

YOUTH WEEK 

Craving Spiritual Growth 

Friday, September 6th - Sunday, September 8th 

At Trinity United 
Friday: 6—9 pm 

Saturday: 12 noon—3 pm 
Sunday: 12:30—3 pm 

 
Pastor Seyi 

204 868-2203  rccggty@gmail.com 

 

Trinity Family Fun Night 
Saturday, November 2nd 

More information 
to come 



 

 

Trinitopics & Church Announcements 
 

The newsletter is usually prepared  every 2nd week 
The next issue will be September 12th  

   
There will be paper copies available at those times. 

 
  For those with e-mail, please go to our website  

www.trinitybrandon.ca  
 Darlynne Smith ~ darlynnegbsmith@gmail.com   
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If you know someone, or yourself, who 
would like a visit from  

Rev. Neufeld; call 729-1946 
Please be sure to call or e-mail Marlane Wilson,  
with any reports of folks in hospital or needing 

some contact.  
204 729-8574 or marlane.w@yahoo.com 

 Our Friends in Personal Care and Senior Homes 

Dinsdale Home  Doreen Bryan 

Fairview Home  

Audrey Campbell, Lillian Atchison, Linda Garson,  

Jim & Louise Hodge, Ina Slimmon,  

Betty Thompson,   Keith Vrooman, Alma Yule 

Hillcrest Home  Kenny Jones, Bev Shaw 

Rideau Home Jim English, Murray Hicks, Robert Jarvie, Eleanor McCreath, Garry VanRenselaar 

Valleyview Home  Laura Cliffe, Anne Porosky 

Riverheights  

Terrace  

Frank Basiuk, Margaret Burnett, Judy Diswinka 

Margaret Izzard, Vera Skayman, Clark & Melba Snyder  

Rotary Villas Bernice Erskine, Dawn Hope, Beatrice Lee, Marg Lovstrom, Frank Rabe 

Victoria Landing  

Gwen Bollman,  Don Chambers, Jim & Jean Cory,  

Moneta Firth, Verna  Kieper, Pat Rathwell, Alice Wesley 

 

To anyone who is, or has been, under the 
weather or in hospital,  

our thoughts & prayers are with you. 
 

Thinking of Bob & Donna Vrooman with our     

continued thoughts & prayers. 

  

Our thoughts and prayers to the family of  

Lillian Hamilton who passed away Aug. 30th. 

  

Thinking of Marv & Georgie Pidhorny following 

Marv’s successful surgery & Georgie’s care giving! 

 
To anyone celebrating a birthday,  
anniversary, graduation or other; 

congratulations & best wishes! 
 

But, another celebration is for a wedding!:     
Congratulations to Barb Jones & Arnie Janzen 

on their wedding Saturday,                
August 31st.   

Wishing you many years of Happiness   
 




